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February 10, 1978 

Mr. Lawrence Kozisek 
President 
C,rand Junction City Council 
250 North Fifth Street 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Dear Mr. Kozisek: 

Thank you for your mailgram of January 31, about 
Grand Junction's regional waste water treatment facility. 

I have asked Mr. Brian Ross, of my Colorado staff, to 
provide me with the most recent information on this project. 
As soon as Brian completes his report, I will inform you 
of our findings. 

Again, thank you for keeping me aware of this situation. 
Should you have any questions about your 208 project, please 
do not hesitate to call or write Mr. Ross at the above 
address. 

Sincerely yours, 
Th 

r 
Gary. .7 
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